
 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: Paul Jennings <pwjenn@gmail.com> 

Date: July 16, 2020 at 6:03:03 PM PDT 

To: Breana Russell <Breanarussell95@gmail.com> 

Subject: Portland is  

  

We need police reform, there is no way you are viewing the Portland police in a positive way right now. 

You should all feel as angered and embarrassed as we do knowing that our police have done more 

damaged then any other city in America. They clearly feel above the law because they continue to put 

our peaceful protestors in danger and hurt them. If you do not stop them no one will. We need 

protectors who symbolize heroes not terrorist and bullies. The people of Portland want better, we need 

better. Everyone should feel safe here and that starts with reform and new ways of handling mental 

illness, homelessness, and none other non criminal offenses. Please listen to your emails, voicemails, 

and all the protestors begging for change and justice.  

 

Thank you. 

  

Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add 

personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and 

any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative 

Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and 

Yahoo. 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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